Antelope-Pardee 500-kV Transmission Project
APPENDIX 8. DRAFT EIR/EIS COMMENTS AND RESPONSES

Comment Set C.76: David Baral

————— Forwarded by Marian Kadota/RS5/USDAFS con 09/14/2006 01:20 PM —---—-
"David Baral"™ <david@rcbaral.com>
09/14/2006 12:08PM

fiter
"Marian Kadota" <mkadotalfs.fed.us>

cC

Subject
RE: Ediscn Transmisgsion line

Thank you for the response and thank vou for all your hard work. T will me
be short. The negative social, econecmical and environmental impact to
alternative route 5 of the Antelope-Pardee transmission line on Agua Dulce
will be huge. Please allow routes through the forest which will not impact
the thousands of residents of Agua Dulce and the surrounding communities.
All the best.

David L. Baral

R.C. Baral & Company
Business Management
818 905-0151 phone
818 789-2194 fax

————— Original Message—--—---

From: Marian Kadota [mallto:mkadotalfs.fed.us]
Sent: Wednesday, September 13, 2006 4:52 PM
To: David Baral

Co: Jody Noiron

Subject: Edison Transmission line

Hello Mr. Baral

T left yvou a voice mail at your office and attempted toc call you several
times throughout the day. Jody has bkeen busy with the wildfire off Interstate
5 and asked me to call you. Because of the fire she may not have time to
contact you — for guite some time. T am in the office all day tomorrow if
yvou would like to call me. I will also try calling you again.

M
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Marian Kadota

Adaptive Management Services Enterprise Team Forest Service
6755 Hollister Avenue, Ste 150

Goleta, CA 93117

phone: (805) 961-5732
FAX: 8087 Sel—5{08
email: mkadotalfs.fed.us
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Antelope-Pardee 500-kV Transmission Project
APPENDIX 8. DRAFT EIR/EIS COMMENTS AND RESPONSES

Response to Comment Set C.76: David Baral

C.76-1 Thank you for expressing your concern regarding Alternative 5. Your comments will be shared with

the decision-makers who are reviewing the Project and alternatives at the USDA Forest Service and
the CPUC.

December 2006 Ap.8C-186 Final EIR/EIS



